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 PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Dear ACSS students and families, 

 

For the most up-to-date information regarding school events and happenings 

please see the following school media sites: 

 

Website:  www.acsstotems.ca 

Instagram – @acss.totems 

Facebook - @aldergrovecommunitysecondary 

Twitter - @acsstotems 

 

Happy March everyone! 

 

This week every student at ACSS received a box containing 5 COVID rapid antigen 

tests.  As we move into spring and spring break, we encourage all students to con-

tinue their excellent practice of health and safety measures to stay virus free, safe, 

and healthy. 

 

Speaking of spring break, it is approaching fast and, as has been mentioned be-

fore, an impending break in daily school routines often invokes emotional respons-

es both positively and negatively.  As a caring community we wish all the best to all 

our students and families all the time.  While away from the school for spring break, 

please take care and know that the staff at ACSS are available if you need us.  

Please email or Teams message school admin if you need any assistance.  Thank 

you. 

 

Next week, on Wednesday and Thursday, ACSS will be opening its doors to all par-

ents/guardians/caregivers for Parent-Teacher interviews.  Wednesday appoint-

ments can be booked between 2:10 PM – 7:30 PM and Thursday appointments will 

occur between 2:10 PM and 4:30 PM.  We very much look forward to connecting 

and communicating with students and families during these days. 

 

Wishing everyone in our community a magnificent March weekend.  Thank you for 

reading this week’s newsletter.  See you next week! 

 

Mr. M. Palichuk 

Principal 

Aldergrove Community Secondary School 

http://www.acsstotems.ca
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Key Upcoming Dates: 

 

• March 9 & March 10 – Parent-Teacher Interviews 

• Friday, March 11 – Last Day of Classes Prior to Spring Break 

• Monday, March 28 – First Day of Classes After Spring Break 

• Thursday, April 7 – Grad Cruise 

• Monday, April 11 – PAC Meeting 

SOURCES Food Bank will be serving the community on March 17 & 24 

 

• Have you been taking advantage of the free bread or food that's been available 

at your school each week? If you have, you've seen all the great bread and pas-

tries and other items Sources has been providing. Over spring break, we will have 

a food bank set up at the Aldergrove Neighbourhood House from 1:00-3:00pm 

March 17 & 24  

• We are asking people to register if you would like to take advantage of this so we 

can ensure there is enough food.  

• Register for March 17 HERE  

• Register for March 24 HERE  

• You will be asked to pick a timeslot so that we adhere to health orders and there 

aren't too many people at once.  

• Questions? email seby@sd35.bc.ca  

 

Stephanie Eby 

Aldergrove Community Schools Coordinator 

c. 604.862.5943 

To book an appointment, click HERE 

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/food-hub-tickets-277093091897
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/food-hub-tickets-289845966087
mailto:seby@sd35.bc.ca
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/CommunitySchoolsCoordinatorAldergrove@sd35.bc.ca/bookings/


ACSS March 4, 2022 

Instagram: @acss.totems         Facebook: Aldergrove Community Secondary School          Twitter: @ACSSTotems 

 

PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEW INFORMATION 

 

Parent-Teacher Interviews are approaching rapidly and will be happening 

on Wednesday, March 9 and Thursday, March 10. Dismissal on both days will be at 

1:55PM. Interviews on Wednesday will run from 2:15-7:30 and Thursday will be from 

2:15-4:30.   

 

The schedule for classes will be:  

  

8:45-9:50 Period 1  

9:55-11:00 Period 2  

11:00-11:35 Lunch  

11:40-12:45 – Period 3  

12:50-1:55 – Period 4  

  

As in past years, acss.schoolappointments.com will be used to schedule meetings 

with teachers. Appointments will be 10 minutes long with a 5 minute break in between 

time slots. Parents/Guardians will be able to book appointments until Tuesday March 8 

at 3:00PM. Instructions for how to book an appointment on the website can be found 

in this newsletter. 

  

Please note that this year, parent-teacher interviews will be held in-person. All parents/

guardians coming to the school for a meeting are required to wear a mask, sign in, 

and sanitize their hands upon entry to the building. Vaccine passports are NOT re-

quired to attend parent-teacher interviews. We will still accommodate parent requests 

for alternate appointment formats. If you would like to book a phone or virtual meet-

ing instead, you are able to do so by selecting one of those options on the booking 

site.  



ACSS March 4, 2022 

Instagram: @acss.totems         Facebook: Aldergrove Community Secondary School          Twitter: @ACSSTotems 

 



ACSS March 4, 2022 

Instagram: @acss.totems         Facebook: Aldergrove Community Secondary School          Twitter: @ACSSTotems 

 



ACSS March 4, 2022 

Instagram: @acss.totems         Facebook: Aldergrove Community Secondary School          Twitter: @ACSSTotems 

 
Youth Art Exhibition 

 

Some of our own ACSS students will have their artwork displayed at this exhibition at the 

Aldergrove Kinsmen Community Centre!  In addition, we have three of our students who 

will have their work displayed at the West Fine Arts Show which will be happening this 

weekend a Glass House Winery. 
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ACSS Girls Rugby Program has been working hard in preparation of their first game against 

DW Poppy next week, Wednesday March 9 3:30 at DWP. If you can come out and watch! 

 

Included photos are from this past Wednesdays Intrasquad match to help the ladies get a 

better understanding of the flow and rules of the game. 

The team also welcomed three new faces with Dana Bui and Saron Abera as Team Man-

agers and Mr. Gordon as a part of our coaching Staff. 

Welcome to our Family!! 
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Trinity Western University Spartans – Spring Break Rugby Camps 

This camp is for all intro level and experienced rugby players who want to improve 

their skill and technical abilities while learning within the “Complete Champion”  

environment of TWU.  Spartan coaches and athletes, who love seeing young athletes 

grow and improve, will teach each session. Skills will be developed through game-

based learning, with a focus on the foundations of attacking and defensive skills in a 

safe environment. Athletes will develop a solid knowledge base of both rugby 7’s 

and 15’s. Participants will be grouped appropriate to their skill level to ensure the  

safest and most enjoyable experience possible for everyone. Come, have fun and 

raise your game to the next level! 

  

MAXIMUM PARTICIPANTS:  40 per session 

 DATES & TIMES: Camp #1 – Monday 14th March-Thursday 17th March 

 AM Session for boys and girls Grades 6-8 – 10am-Noon 

 PM Session for boys and girls Grades 9-12 – 1pm-3pm 

  

 Camp #2 – Monday 21st March-Thursday 24th March 

 AM Session for boys and girls Grades 6-8 – 10am-Noon 

 PM Session for boys and girls Grades 9-12 – 1pm-3pm 

 COST: plus tax 

 REGISTRATION: https://gospartans.ca/sports/2022/2/1/2022-rugby-camps.aspx 

https://gospartans.ca/sports/2022/2/1/2022-rugby-camps.aspx
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Scholarship Opportunity Alert!!!! 
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Daily Health Check and What to Do When Sick 

As the province continues to update its online K-12 Health Checker, the Ministry of Educa-

tion is sharing a new document with the school community to help guide families and 

keep everyone healthy and safe. Please review the Daily Health Check and What to Do 

When Sick guide as needed here. You will notice an update on symptoms and protocols 

to help manage illness. Families are encouraged to continue using the Thrive BC COVID-

19 Assessment Tool only to check symptoms and determine if you need a COVID-19 test. 

 

 

 

Reporting School Absences 

The school appreciates the work of families in following our processes when it comes to 

reporting student absences. As per Ministry guidelines, students and their families are be-

ing asked to indicate if the reason for the absence is due to illness. As per Ministry guid-

ance, students do not need to disclose if their absence is specific to COVID-19; however, 

those who test positive for COVID-19 should be diligent in ensuring their school is aware 

their absence is illness-related. Providing us with accurate information regarding the rea-

son your child is away, is extremely critical in helping keep our school community safe. This 

data will help our school, the District, and Fraser Health work together to assess and make 

decisions about closures which could impact operations and student learning. The at-

tendance information families provide remains confidential, will not be shared, and is only 

used for reporting and planning purposes. If you have any questions about reporting ab-

sences, please feel free to contact the school.  

https://www.sd35.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2022/01/DailyHealthCheckJanuary2022.pdf
https://bc.thrive.health/covid19/en
https://bc.thrive.health/covid19/en
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COVID Procedures for Managing Illness 

To help students, staff, and families in the weeks ahead, the District is sharing a document 

outlining information and public health guidance regarding COVID Procedures for Man-

aging Illness. Please see attached.   
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New School COVID Measures 

 

As we continue to ensure that we are all safe and healthy while at school, we ask 

that you: 

 

• Wear your mask at all times when in the building (except when you are 

eating lunch). 

• Sanitize your hands whenever you enter or re-enter the building. 

• Try to maintain physical distancing in classrooms. 

• Do not hang out in the hallways during transitions between classes. 

• Wash your hands frequently. 

 

What has been re-instated or changed? 

 

Entrances to the building will be assigned per grade (the same structure as the 

2020-21 school year). 

• Gr. 9 and 10’s must enter through the library foyer doors only. 

• Gr. 11 and 12’s must enter through the main foyer doors only. 

• No other doors are to be used to re-enter the building (unless for an emer-

gency). This includes the main gym foyer doors. 

• BGMS students will only be accessing the Art room entrance 

 

*Students may continue to eat lunch in a classroom, in the hallways (as long as 

they are sitting and physically distanced) as well as outside. 

 

There will be a limit of two people at a time in washrooms. 

 

Please do your very best to abide by the COVID-19 protocols that are structured 

for schools to keep you and every one healthy and safe. 
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Information About School Status  During Inclement Weather 

 

Snow closures and power outages are an annual  

occurrence in Langley School District. So, where do you go to get information 

about the status of schools during periods of inclement weather? If you are 

able to access the internet via computer or smartphone, current information 

about Langley schools can be accessed on all school websites 

or www.sd35.bc.ca. Updates are also posted to Twitter @LangleySchools and 

Facebook at www.facebook.com/langleyschooldistrict. If you don't have inter-

net connectivity but your phone is working, call a relative or friend in an area 

that has not been affected by the storm and ask them to check the district 

website for you. Local radio stations are also informed of school status in Lang-

ley. Tune in to CKWX 1130AM, CKNW 980AM, Country Radio 107.1FM, Pulse 

107.7 or CBC 690AM or 88.1FM for updates. 

Please note that Langley District schools are all considered 'open' until a deci-

sion to close is required. Decisions on school closures are usually made by 

6:30am. As always, it is a parent's decision whether to send their child to school 

based on safety and individual circumstances. If you feel it is unsafe for you or 

your child to travel to or attend an open school for any reason, please keep 

your child home and report an absence to the school. 

http://www.sd35.bc.ca
http://www.facebook.com/langleyschooldistrict

